
Dear colleagues,  

Attached you will find an invitation to our next staff meeting on  

Thursday, July 7, 2022 from 9am sharp till 11am,  

in Anna-Siemsen-Hörsaal (lecture hall) (Faculty of Education), Von-Melle-Park 8.  

It will also be possible to watch the meeting on Zoom.  

We expect this to be a lively event:  we will be discussing urgent issues concerning the future of 

the university with President Prof. Dr. Hauke Heekeren and Chancellor Dr. Martin Hecht.  

Your participation is most welcome and will help to express and, if necessary, emphasize your 

concerns as members of academic staff.  

•    Greeting  

•    A contribution from the President, Prof. Dr. Hauke Heekeren  

•    Contributions from trade unions and interest groups  

•    Current information on ‘New Work’  

•    Miscellaneous other items of interest  

Participation in the general staff meeting is during regular working time.  

Your staff council (WIPR) 


